
July 18, 2005 
 
 
 
 

CLUB ANNOUNCMENT 
 
 
 
Dear Members of WCRA: 
 
WCRA have been offered to participate at the PNE fair this year.  We 
will be hosting a display booth for 4 rally cars.  We may open up this 
space to include 6-7 cars should there be enough interest from you.   
 
WCRA will also have a 10’ x 10’ tent on site so that we can promote 
WCRA and its events.  We will also take this opportunity to promote the 
Pacific Forest Rally.  We will be handing out posters and flyers. 
 
This is a one day event on September 3/05 and will be active from 
10:30AM – 10:30PM.  Ideally, I would like to see a good balance TSD 
and Stage cars.  Big lights and rally odos encouraged.  Sign up is first 
come basis. 
 
In appreciation for your participation, PNE will offer each vehicle owner a 
complimentary package of 4 general fair admission passes (vehicle owner 
included) and 4 - $1 off coupons valid at PNE Bullseye BBQ or Brewski’s 
BBQ pit.  
 
WCRA will have a separate sign-up list for those who do not have a car to 
display but would like to help with the booth during that day. 
 
Whether you have a display car or not, I encourage you to come and participate - 
please contact me directly via email or cell ASAP.  We will need to confirm the 
vehicle list no later than July 25, 2005. 
 
Cheers, 
Ken Kwong 
WCRA-President 
ken@rallybc.com 
Cell: 604-808-0536 
 
PS: Thank you Malcolm Muir for your referral to this event. 
 
 
Date:   September 3, 2005 
Location:  PNE Fair Ground – Miller Drive (Outdoor Display) 
Time:  10:30h – 22:30h 
 
Deadline for sign up is July 25, 2005 
 


